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MEETING DATE: April 3, 2009 
 

SUBJECT:  STAFF COMPENSATION 
 

ACTION ITEM   
 
REASON FOR CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION: 
 
This report contains advice or communications that are subject to solicitor-client privilege 
  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION
 
It is recommended that the Commission: 
 

1. Approve the confidential instructions to staff in Attachment 1; and 
 
2. The contents of Confidential Attachment 1 remain confidential in their entirety as 

it contains advice which is subject to solicitor-client privilege. 
 
 
 
DISCUSSION
 
On March 23, 2009 Mayor Miller announced his recommendations dealing with non-union 
City salaries and its related compensation program.  Subsequently the TTC Chief General 
Manager was requested by the TTC Chair and City Manager to review the City 
recommendations and consider applying the same salary and compensation principles to TTC 
non-union staff.  In respect of that, the scheduled 2009 April 1st economic cost of living 
increases were put on hold for non-union staff. 
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